
LISA D. NORDSTROM 
Lead Counsel 
lnordstrom@idahopower.com 

February 3, 2022 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Bob Jenks, Executive Director 
Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board  
610 SW Broadway, Suite 400  
Portland, Oregon 97205 

Re: Docket No. UM 2126 
Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board (“CUB”) Request for Intervenor Funding  

Dear Mr. Jenks: 

In compliance with Public Utility Commission of Oregon Order No. 22-015 issued 
in Docket No. UM 2126, enclosed is Idaho Power Company’s check No. 0001692288 in 
the amount of Thirty-Three Thousand Dollars ($33,000.00) made payable to the Oregon 
Citizens’ Utility Board. 

If you have any questions about the enclosed check, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

Lisa D. Nordstrom 
LDN:sg 
Enclosure 
cc: Public Utility Commission of Oregon (w/o encl.) 




